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Important 2021 Annual Meeting & Election Information 
(August 2021) 

 
Saturday, September 18th 2021 - The GLA Annual Meeting will be held in the GLA Hall located at 3935 N. 

Goose Lake Road. The day will begin with “Voting in Person” from 4:00pm-7:00pm in the GLA Hall. (Members 
will be asked to show identification before receiving a ballot.). This will be followed by a complimentary 
buffet dinner that will start promptly at 7:01pm. The Annual Business Meeting will take place from 8:00-
10:00pm with reports to be given from all committees and will also include the voting results of this year’s 
election of Officers and Directors. 
 

➢ Election of Officers and Directors – There is multiple ways in which you can vote in this year’s 

election. They are as follows: 

1) Early Voting – During normal GLA office hours (M, W, F & S from 9:00am-1:00pm) starting on 

Friday, August 27th, 2021 and ending on Saturday, September 18th, 2021. Note: The Office will be 

closed on Labor Day, September 6th. 

2) Absentee Voting – A mail-in ballot is also available starting Friday, August 27th, 2021 by 

mailing the GLA Office a hand written letter requesting an absentee ballot be mailed to you. The letter 

should be signed and include your mailing address and the lake and lot number of your property. The 

completed ballot must be returned to the GLA Office at 3935 N. Goose Lake Road Morris, Illinois 

60450 and be postmarked no later than September 4th, 2021 in order for your ballot to be counted. 

3) Voting in Person - As noted above Saturday, September 18th from 4:00-7:00pm in the GLA 

Hall. Members will be asked to show identification before receiving a ballot. 

 

 

➢ Meet the Candidates Night – Monday, August 30th, 2021 at 7:00pm – All candidates running in this 

year’s election have been invited to participate in a Meet the Candidates Night at the regular August 

Monthly Board Meeting. Please mark your calendars and if at all possible, plan to attend this important 

meeting. 

 

>>> Special Information about the 2021 Annual Meeting Buffet Dinner <<< 
GLA will implement IDPH recommended COVID-19 mitigation measures. In accordance with IDPH and 

CDC guidelines, such mitigation measures will be adjusted based on local COVID data and 

recommendations from local public health officials set forth as of September 18th. 
 

Sincerely, 
2021 GLA Election Committee Chairman 

 


